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Pennock City Council Meeting 

Wednesday, September 8, 2021 

 

Pennock City Council held their regular monthly meeting on Wednesday, September 8, 2021 at 

7:00 p.m. at the Pennock Community Center.  The following members were present Mayor 

Kevin Crowley, Council members Jeff Arends, Bruce Bastin, Dave Miller and Karen Skaggs.  

Also present was Donavan Peters, Deputy Riley Kampsen and Jessica Green with Northland 

Securities. 

  

Mayor Crowley called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Motion by Council member Bastin to accept the agenda as presented; Council member Arends 

seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

Motion by Council member Arends to approve the Consent Agenda which consisted of the  

August 3, 2021 Council minutes and to pay all the September bills, Council member Miller 

seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

Deputy Riley Kampsen was present for the sheriff’s report.  For the month of August there were 

40 hours. 

 

 

CITIZENS FORUM 

 

There was nothing. 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

There was nothing. 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Refunding of the 2012A Bonds – Jessica Green with Northland Securities was present to present 

information of awarding the sale of $890,000 General Obligation Refunding Bonds, Series 

2021A.  The total savings is $117,294.16.  Motion by Council member Miller to sign resolution 

2021-05 for the Resolution Providing for the Issuance and Sale of $890,000 General Obligation 

Refunding Bonds, Series 2021A; Council member Bastin seconds the motion.  Roll Call vote 

was taken with council members Arends, Bastin, Miller and Skaggs all in favor and Mayor 

Crowley in favor.  Motion passed. 

 

2022 Budget – The 2022 preliminary budget was presented.  The Proposed Levy will remain the 

same being $155,433.00.  The Truth in Taxation hearing and the Final Levy will be held on 

Tuesday, December 7, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. at the Pennock Community Center and at that time the 

budget can be decreased but not increased.  Council member Arends made a motion to accept the 
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preliminary budget as presented; Council member Miller seconds the motion.  The motion 

passed. 

 

 

OTHER BUSINESS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 

 

Being no further business Council member Miller made a motion to adjourn the meeting, 

Council member Arends seconds the motion.  The motion passed.  Meeting was adjourned at 

8:00 p.m. 

 

Official minutes will be approved at the Tuesday, October 5, 2021 Council meeting. 

 

Dawn Johnson 

Administrator/Clerk-Treasurer 
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______________________________                     _____________________________________ 

Kevin J. Crowley, Mayor                                         Dawn M. Johnson, Admin/Clerk-Treas 


